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**MOOSE NEWS** 

*I hope this newsletter finds everyone warmed 

up from the deep freeze that we underwent.   

*We had a successful enrollment ceremony for 

our new members.  Thank you and congratula-

tions to all of the members that attended our 

event.   

*Kyle Haar attended the mid-winter conference 

that took place February 25-28 and we are look-

ing forward to hearing back from him on this 

conference.  Thank you Kyle for attending! 

*We still have a number of tabs left open from 

our New Year’s Eve party.  If you believe you for-

got to pay your tab, please stop in or give us a 

call.   

*The Moose Lodge has been approved for the 

PPP funding.  Thank you to Breck Wagstaff for 

preparing and securing these funds for us! 

Your Governor, 

Taylor Lisco 

Included in this newsletter are 2 raffle 

tickets for half a beef.   If you choose 

to purchase, please fill out and return 

with the return envelope included.  

The drawing is tentatively set for 

April 15th, this is subject to change.  

John Bell, of Tom’s Wild Game Pro-

cessing, will be cutting and wrapping 

the beef.  The beef is being gener-

ously donated by Lisco Ranch.  For 

any questions regarding tickets or 

the beef, please call Taylor Lisco @ 

359-2707.  Non-members may partic-

ipate in this raffle, so please spread 

the word.  You can find tickets availa-

ble at the bar or contact Taylor or 

Darci Scott,  

359-1167.   

 

*THANK YOU to Bernie Underberg for his donation of 

$500 to repair the back up heater for the dishwasher. 

*THANK YOU to Keith Fletcher for repairing the fireplace in 

front of the Lodge   $$$$$$$$$$$ 

We have winnings still not 

claimed from the Super Bowl 

Boards.  Come on down and 

see if you are one of the lucky 

winners!!!! 

QUEEN OF HEARTS 

The Queen of Hearts is still going 

strong so stop by every Thursday for 

a chance to flip the Queen. 

RAFFLE TICKETS 

HALF A BEEF & 

PROCESSING 

TICKETS ARE 

$20/EACH  

We are calling on our current members to expand our member-

ship.  Spread the word about the great benefits that come with 

being a member of the Moose Lodge.  We appreciate any help we 

can get from all of YOU!  Please remember to pay your dues and if 

you need assistance Becky can help you out.     


